
Submitter: Chad Grandfield 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3390 

This bill would prohibit sale/purchase of many of the natural materials we use as fly 

fishing enthusiasts to tie or make flies with. This is unfair- fly fishing and tying is a 

past time many enjoy in our beautiful state and the community within the sport are 

forward thinking about conservation and protections of our waterways. Please make 

fly fishing, fly tying, and fishing exempt from this bill! 


